om Volen ar 238.420

JET PROPULSION LABORATORY

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

March 9, 1990

To:

C League Managers

Ray Morris Royl

Subject: Fees for the 1990 Season

The Executive Council has not yet decided on the fees for the 1990 softball season. So that you may start planning, the range of fees for C League will be between \$150 and \$180 per team. I will send out another memo next week after the fees have been determined and before team registration is due on March 23.

Also, we currently only have two equipment monitors for this season. We need four. Anyone who can be an equipment monitor this should contact either Ray Morris (3-0851) of Sam Dolinar (4-7403) by March 23.